
  

Date: 18.02.2022 

 

NOTICE 

 

It is hereby declared that fresh applications for Hostel admission are going on. 
Students who are interested can apply by clicking on the link through our college 
website. 

Link will be available from 18.02.2022. 

 

   

Vice-Principal 
Asutosh College 

 

 

 

 


